Editorial
Good news from the editorial board!

A few years ago the editorial board of Geophysica set up a goal to catch up the long
lasting delay in printing out the issues. The problem deteriorated when Geophysica
adopted a referee system in 1989. Although the reference process itself was consi-
dered positive it resulted in a situation in which the editorial board did not manage
to keep up with a strict time schedule for the new system. During the course of the
past years, the delay has now been overcome. Therefore we are glad to announce that
the first issue of volume 31 (1995) will be published in the spring of 1995 and the
second issue correspondingly in the autumn of 1995.

Also in the near future, the editorial board hopes to receive research papers, review
articles, notes and short communications on all geophysical subjects. We all make
this journal together, the editors, the authors and all those who find it important to
have an appropriate documentation of our research. For a good result, a contribution
of all of us is needed. i
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